
CREATIVE 
     Synonyms:  enterprising, innovative, imaginative, original, 
     unique, distinctive 

Your aesthetic self is waking up and you will create a lot of 
beauty when you finish developing your sense of artistry.   

You have quite the creative mind.  An ability to think things 
through logically and correctly, an ability that is starting to 
blossom.  You may have the type of creative thinking of the 
engineer.  In fact, I would say you do indeed. 

He needs freedom to create and expand on existing models.   

Without relying on standard models and techniques, his capacity for 
creating completely new systems allows him to start from scratch.  

An original thinker, she follows her own unique paths and finds 
innovative answers to the challenges that confront her. 

Mentally quick, she is able to grasp new concepts rapidly.  Her 
original approach allows her to find creative ways of handling 
problems, rather than doing things the way they have always been 
done, just for the sake of convention. 

You have an ability to create something from nothing, improvising 
as you go along and finding completely new ways of doing things.   

Creative and original, you can come up with some pretty ingenious 
ways of doing things.   

Your intuition provides considerable input, as you are quite tuned 
in to your inner workings.   

You are creative, though within conventional boundaries, and are 
talented at making things beautiful.   

Creative and intuitive, you have a ready grasp on new situations.  
You begin innovating solutions to problems as soon as they are 
presented to you and are quick to formulate completely new ideas 
without relying on standard, tried and true methods.   



You have a creative, artistic flair and your dynamic imagination 
could help you to create wonderful things.  

You're good with your hands and could be terrific at crafts or 
sculpting.  

You have a real knack for expressing yourself. You could write 
anything from folksy letters to poems or children's stories. 

Creative and original, your private pleasures are found in reading, 
contemplation, perhaps even poetry. 

The aesthetic and artistic side of your nature is a great personal 
asset.  When you allow yourself time for release of these talents 
you may find sublime satisfaction in their expression.  

Your imagination sets you free to envision a world seen only by 
your mind's eye and encourages your creative talents.   

She can be original and creative while conforming to the 
established order.   

You have an extremely creative mind. 


